Elisha Hewgill

From: ONTUGLLandsINQ <ONTUGLLandsINQ@enbridge.com>
Sent: July 27, 2020 3:50 PM

To: Elisha Hewgill

Subject: RE: B2-20 Notice of Public Meeting

Thank you for your correspondence with regard to the proposed Severance. Enbridge Gas Inc, operating as Union Gas,
does have service lines running within the area which may or may not be affected by the proposed severance.

Should the proposed severance impact these services, it may be necessary to terminate the gas service and relocate the
line according to the new property boundaries. Any Service relocation required due to a severance would be at the cost
of the property owner. Also, should future gas service be required to either the severed or retained parcel, a request
for gas service needs to be submitted to the District Office.

Should you require any further information, please contact the undersigned.

Analyst Land Services

ENBRIDGE GAS INC. OPERATING AS UNION GAS
TEL: 519-436-4673| FAX: 519-436-5353
50 Keil Dr N, Chatham ON N7M 5M1

uniongas.com
Safety. Integrity. Respect.

From: Elisha Hewgill <ehewgill@southgate.ca>

Sent: Monday, July 27, 2020 3:33 PM

To: Bell Canada ROWCC <rowcentre@bell.ca>; Bev Fisher <bfisher@southgate.ca>; Bluewater District School Board
<shelley _crummer@bwdsb.on.ca>; Bluewater District School Board <jayme_bastarache@bwdsb.on.ca>; Bruce Grey
Catholic School Board <al_hastie@bgcdsb.org>; Clinton Stredwick <cstredwick@southgate.ca>; Dave Milliner
<dmilliner@southgate.ca>; Municipal Planning <MunicipalPlanning@enbridge.com>; Fire Chief
<firechief@southgate.ca>; Group: Planning Dept Emails <Group_PlanningDeptEmails@grey.ca>; Haudenosaunee
Development Institute <hdi2@bellnet.ca>; Historic Saugeen Metis <hsmasstlrcc@bmts.com>; Hydro One
<landuseplanning@hydroone.com>; Jim Ellis <jellis@southgate.ca>; Kevin Green <kgreen@southgate.ca>; Jessica Mole
<jmole@southgate.ca>; Martin Leyten - MTO <Martin.Leyten@ontario.ca>; Metis Nation of Ontario
<consultations@metisnation.org>; MMAH <Tyler.Shantz@ontario.ca>; Ontario Power Generation
<Executivevp.lawanddevelopment@opg.com>; Saugeen Ojibway Nation <execassistant@saugeenojibwaynation.ca>;
SVCA Planning <southgate@svca.on.ca>; ONTUGLLandsINQ <ONTUGLLandsINQ@enbridge.com>; William Gott
<wgott@southgate.ca>; WSP on behalf of Bell <circulations@wsp.com>

Cc: Clinton Stredwick <cstredwick@southgate.ca>; Lindsey Green <lgreen@southgate.ca>

Subject: [External] B2-20 Notice of Public Meeting

EXTERNAL: PLEASE PROCEED WITH CAUTION.
This e-mail has originated from outside of the organization. Do not respond, click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender or know the content is safe.

Good Afternoon,

Please find the below link for the Notice of Public Hearing for Consent Application B2-20.



https://www.southgate.ca/en/municipal-services/planning-applications-public-notices.aspx#B2-20-Levi-Edna-and-
Joshua-Frey-Associated-with-applications-B1-20-and-C2-20-

The hearing has been scheduled for August 26, 2020 at 9AM. Comments will be received on the above notification up
until the hearing date, but if possible, please forward by August 19, 2020 for inclusion on the public agenda.

Comments can be received by:

Email: ehewgill@southgate.ca

Fax: 519-923-9262 Attn: Elisha Hewgill

Mail:  Elisha Hewgill, Secretary-Treasurer
185667 Grey County Road 9
Dundalk, ON NOC 1BO

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Elisha Hewqill

Administrative & Legislative Assistant

Township of Southgate
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